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Why TexWalk?
TexWalk is ideal for eye-
catching, temporary 
applications where 
short-term messaging is 
important. 

Why Walk-On™ Smooth?
High-performance adhesive, 
easy-to-clean, and ideal 
for heavy-duty workplace 
and industrial applications. 
Designed for areas with 
frequent/continuous foot 
traffic.

Why Temp-Step?
Temp-Step is ideal for 
conveying eye-catching 
messages, in medium length 
applications with increased 
foot traffic.

Why Walk-On™ Textured?
Ideal for heavy-duty 
workplace and industrial 
applications with higher 
levels of continuous foot 
traffics and motorized 
forklifts and pallets jacks.

FLOOR SIGN
Material Overview

TexWalk®
Up-to 6 Month Use

• Light-duty: For retail and
basic office use

• Removable, leaves no
residue

• Can also be used on low-
profile carpets

• Protected with Sign
Muscle® Coating

• Slip-resistant

• ASTM D-2047 certified for
static friction

Walk-On™ (Smooth)
12+ Month Use

• Heavy-Duty: For
workplace/industrial
applications

• Longer term indoor use

• Adheres to a wide variety
of smooth surfaces with
superior performance on
sealed concrete

• Smooth semi-gloss surface
is easy to clean

• UL 410 rated for slip
resistance

Temp-Step™
Up-to 12 Month Use

• Medium-Duty: For light
manufacturing, industrial
and medium foot traffic
retail applications

• Residue free removal for
up-to 180 days

• Adheres to a wide variety
of smooth surfaces

• Slip-resistant

• UL 410 rated for slip
resistance

Walk-On™ (Textured)
12+ Month Use

• Heavy-Duty: For
workplace/industrial
applications including
motorized vehicles

• Longer term indoor use

• Adheres to a wide variety
of smooth surfaces with
superior performance on
sealed concrete

• ASTM D-2047 certified for
static friction

*All materials will withstand periodic cleaning with floor scrubbers.
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